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General Meeting is held on the 4th Wednesday of each month from
September through May with exception of December inwhich our
meeting is nut held due to Lollipop Lane.

Membership dues are due by September of each year and can be paid
at the Installation Banquet or by sending your check to the
Wheeling Historical Society, P.O. Box 3, Wheeling, 11., or at the
Genera I meeti ng. It is important tha tall members be up to da te
on their dues so that we can prepare a membership list.

PRESIDENT'S COMMENTS

I hope everyone had a nice summer .. Now we must think about our
duties as members and Cfficers of the Society. Time goes by fast
and there's a10t to be done. Before you know it, December will
be here and we have to prepare for Lollipop Lane. The Board hopes
that all our members will stay active and help in our projects.

Another thing to think very seriously about is recruiting new
members into the Society. If you know of anyone, be it a relative,
friend. neighbor or acquaintance who you feel may be interested in
joining the Society, please speak to them and invite them to our
meeting. There are probably a lot of people in Wheeling who would
like to join. if only they would be asked.

Now don't forget to attend our October Meeting at 7:30 P.M. at
Chamber Park on October 23, 1996. We'll be glad to see you there.

Historically yours,

Frank Schnaitmann



MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE
WHEELING HISTORICAL SOCIETY

OF SEPTEMBER 25, 1996

In the absence of President Schnai~mann, the meeting of the
Wheeling Historical Society held on September 25, 1996 was
called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Vice President Buerger at the
Wheeling Community Center, 251 N. Wolf Road, Wheeling,
Illinois 60090.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

The pledge of allegiance was led by the Vice President. There
were twelve members in attendance. Also in attendance was
Commissioner Klumpp, liaison for the park district.
Vice President Buerger advised Frank has an infection and
is on antibotics at ~hlS ~ime.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of the meetings of April 24th and May 22, 1996
were submitted for approval. Vice Presiden~ advised they had
not been mailed out for ~he members review. Motion was made
by Don, seconded by Marge to table the minutes until the next
meeting. Motion Carried.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Treasurer Hein reported on the installation dinner. She
advised some members signed up for the dinner (reservations
were made, but they did no~ show nor did they pay) .This put
the Society in debt as they had promised to pay for 50
dinners. She auvjseo changes would have to be made for next
year. Discussion ensued. It was noted notices should be sent
out two months in advance and all monies received before the
dinner. She then read in full, the Treasurer's Report.
Motion was made by Eleanor, seconded by Irene to approve the
Treasure~s Report as submitted. Motion Carried.

CURATOR'S REPORT

Curator Berrie advised that Roger and Sandra Rockenbach
visited the musuem and she was given a donation of $100.00
which she gave to the Treasurer. Bob requested Betty to make
up a calendar for members to volunteer to help at the museum
on various occasions and on ~he first and third Sunday of the
month when the museum is open.


